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From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2021 6:57 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-12

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Jean McLennan

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

This note is in reply to the notice received to eliminate the seasonal Hydro rate at my cottage. First of all I do not
agree with it. The reason is that in our small community, we do not get any assistance from the township from our
taxes. We provide our own water and sewer source. Our own road maintenance as well as our own garbage removal,
so why do we need a Hydro increase?

The notice also refers to the cost to Hydro One to provide delivery & service to seasonal customers yet there are 4
other places on the same, less than a kilometer long road, that are year round dwellings. Again I ask, why should the
delivery to my cottage increase to a residential rate when I am only there for less than 4 months a year?





